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establish the Singapore University of Technology and Design (SUTD). Fisher shows
how what began as an effort by MIT to export its vision and practices to Singapore
became an exercise in adaptation by actors on the ground. As cross-border higher
education partnerships become more widespread, Fisher's account of one such
collaboration in theory and practice is especially timely. Despite the prevalence
of cross-border higher education initiatives, there is little understanding of how
these partnerships work. This book fills the gap, offering an in-depth
ethnographic case study that draws on organizational behavior literature for
theoretical support. Fisher describes the sometimes divergent priorities of the
Singapore government and MIT as planning began in 2007; chronicles how the
founding faculty, staff, and students sought to shape the new university; shows
that MIT left decision making to local actors on matters it regarded as low
priority (only to discover later that some of these decisions did not align with
MIT values); and examines SUTD's efforts to build an independent identity as
Singapore's fourth major public university within the Singaporean higher education
ecosystem. Finally, Fisher develops a framework for understanding how MIT's
identity and practices were communicated to and then localized by Singaporeans,
examining this in terms of politics, culture, institutions, and individuals.
Principles of Highway Engineering and Traffic Analysis Fred L. Mannering
2012-03-27 The 5th edition of the Mannering's Principles ofHighway Engineering and
Traffic Analysis continues to offer aconcise approach that covers all the
necessary fundamentalconcepts. New features in this edition include updates
andmore consistency with the latest edition of the Highway CapacityManual (HCM);
the inclusion of sample FE exam questions, call-outof common mistakes; and added
coverage on a qualitative descriptionof the mechanistic approach.
Life Cycle Cost Data Alphonse J. Dell'Isola 1983
Teach Yourself Electricity and Electronics, 5th Edition Stan Gibilisco 2011-08-05
Up-to-date, easy-to-follow coverage of electricity and electronics In Teach
Yourself Electricity and Electronics, Fifth Edition, a master teacher provides
step-by-step lessons in electricity and electronics fundamentals and applications.
Detailed illustrations, practical examples, and hundreds of test questions make it
easy to learn the material quickly. This fully revised resource starts with the
basics and takes you through advanced applications, such as communications systems
and robotics. Solve current-voltage-resistance-impedance problems, make power
calculations, optimize system performance, and prepare for licensing exams with
help from this hands-on guide. Updated for the latest technological trends:
Wireless Systems Fiber Optics Lasers Space Communications Mechatronics
Comprehensive coverage includes: Direct-Current Circuit Basics and Analysis *
Resistors * Cells and Batteries * Magnetism * Inductance * Capacitance * Phase *
Inductive and Capacitive Reactance * Impedance and Admittance * AlternatingCurrent Circuit Analysis, Power, and Resonance * Transformers and Impedance
Matching * Semiconductors * Diode Applications * Power Supplies * Bipolar and
Field-Effect Transistors * Amplifiers and Oscillators * Digital and Computer
Basics * Antennas for RF Communications * Integrated Circuits * Electron Tubes *
Transducers, Sensors, Location, and Navigation * Acoustics and Audio Fundamentals
* Advanced Communications Systems Make Great Stuff! TAB, an imprint of McGraw-Hill
Professional, is a leading publisher of DIY technology books for makers, hackers,
and electronics hobbyists.
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Aquananotechnology David E. Reisner 2014-09-24 The world’s fresh water supplies
are dwindling rapidly—even wastewater is now considered an asset. By 2025, most of
the world's population will be facing serious water stresses and shortages.
Aquananotechnology: Global Prospects breaks new ground with its informative and
innovative introduction of the application of nanotechnology to the remediation of
contaminated water for drinking and industrial use. It provides a comprehensive
overview, from a global perspective, of the latest research and developments in
the use of nanotechnology for water purification and desalination methods. The
book also covers approaches to remediation such as high surface area nanoscale
media for adsorption of toxic species, UV treatment of pathogens, and regeneration
of saturated media with applications in municipal water supplies, produced water
from fracking, ballast water, and more. It also discusses membranes, desalination,
sensing, engineered polymers, magnetic nanomaterials, electrospun nanofibers,
photocatalysis, endocrine disruptors, and Al13 clusters. It explores physics-based
phenomena such as subcritical water and cavitation-induced sonoluminescence, and
fog harvesting. With contributions from experts in developed and developing
countries, including those with severe contamination, such as China, India, and
Pakistan, the book’s content spans a wide range of the subject areas that fall
under the aquananotechnology banner, either squarely or tangentially. The book
strongly emphasizes sorption media, with broad application to a myriad of
contaminants—both geogenic and anthropogenic—keeping in mind that it is not enough
for water to be potable, it must also be palatable.
Mobile Technology Consumption: Opportunities and Challenges Ciaramitaro, Barbara
L. 2011-10-31 Whether used for communication, entertainment, socio-economic
growth, crowd-sourcing social and political events, monitoring vital signs in
patients, helping to drive vehicles, or delivering education, mobile technology
has been transformed from a mode to a medium. Mobile Technology Consumption:
Opportunities and Challenges explores essential questions related to the cost,
benefit, individual and social impact, and security risks associated with the
rapid consumption of mobile technology. This book presents the current state of
mobile technologies and their use in various domains including education,
healthcare, government, entertainment, and emerging economic sectors.
Statistics and Probability for Engineering Applications William DeCoursey
2003-05-14 Statistics and Probability for Engineering Applications provides a
complete discussion of all the major topics typically covered in a college
engineering statistics course. This textbook minimizes the derivations and
mathematical theory, focusing instead on the information and techniques most
needed and used in engineering applications. It is filled with practical
techniques directly applicable on the job. Written by an experienced industry
engineer and statistics professor, this book makes learning statistical methods
easier for today's student. This book can be read sequentially like a normal
textbook, but it is designed to be used as a handbook, pointing the reader to the
topics and sections pertinent to a particular type of statistical problem. Each
new concept is clearly and briefly described, whenever possible by relating it to
previous topics. Then the student is given carefully chosen examples to deepen
understanding of the basic ideas and how they are applied in engineering. The
examples and case studies are taken from real-world engineering problems and use
real data. A number of practice problems are provided for each section, with
answers in the back for selected problems. This book will appeal to engineers in
the entire engineering spectrum (electronics/electrical, mechanical, chemical, and
civil engineering); engineering students and students taking computer
science/computer engineering graduate courses; scientists needing to use applied
statistical methods; and engineering technicians and technologists. * Filled with
practical techniques directly applicable on the job * Contains hundreds of solved
problems and case studies, using real data sets * Avoids unnecessary theory
Mobile Computing and Wireless Communications Amjad Umar 2004 This book, suitable
for IS/IT courses and self study, presents a comprehensive coverage of the
technical as well as business/management aspects of mobile computing and wireless
communications. Instead of one narrow topic, this classroom tested book covers the
major building blocks (mobile applications, mobile computing platforms, wireless
networks, architectures, security, and management) of mobile computing and

Engineering Design Graphics James M. Leake 2022 "This book, though, is based on
teaching two University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign (UIUC) courses over the
past 20 years, a first-year engineering design graphics course and a 400 level CAD
technology and design thinking course. Thus, additional goals are to present a
cornerstone to capstone treatment of computer-aided design and to provide a solid
foundation in engineering design. The cornerstone component includes engineering
graphics, freehand sketching, CAD modeling, spatial visualization, and an
introduction to design using reverse engineering and product dissection. The
capstone phase (2nd, 3rd, 4th year, senior design) includes the different kinds of
CAD (parametric vs direct, solid vs NURBS surface, freeform, BIM), additive
manufacturing, 3D scanning and reality capture, simulation and generative design,
as well as engineering design, human-centered design, and design thinking"-Technological Advancement Through Canada-U.S.-global Interchange American Society
for Engineering Education. Conference 1990
Courses Catalog - University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign University of
Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 2002 Includes undergraduate and graduate courses.
Annual Catalogue United States Air Force Academy 1984
Science Teaching Reconsidered National Research Council 1997-03-12 Effective
science teaching requires creativity, imagination, and innovation. In light of
concerns about American science literacy, scientists and educators have struggled
to teach this discipline more effectively. Science Teaching Reconsidered provides
undergraduate science educators with a path to understanding students,
accommodating their individual differences, and helping them grasp the methods-and the wonder--of science. What impact does teaching style have? How do I plan a
course curriculum? How do I make lectures, classes, and laboratories more
effective? How can I tell what students are thinking? Why don't they understand?
This handbook provides productive approaches to these and other questions. Written
by scientists who are also educators, the handbook offers suggestions for having a
greater impact in the classroom and provides resources for further research.
ECRM 2018 17th European Conference on Research Methods in Business and Management
Prof. Michela Marchiori 2018-07-12 These proceedings represent the work of
researchers participating in the 17th European Conference on Research Methodology
for Business and Management Studies (ECRM) which is being hosted this year by
Università Roma TRE, Rome, Italy on 12-13 July 2018.
Frontiers in Education 1997 1997
Probabilistic Structural Analysis and Reliability Using NESSUS With Implemented
Material Strength Degradation Model 2001
United States Air Force Academy United States Air Force Academy 1983
Annual Catalog - United States Air Force Academy United States Air Force Academy
1971
Curriculum handbook with general information concerning ... for the United States
Air Force Academy United States Air Force Academy 198?
The International Journal of Applied Engineering Education 1988
Data Mining: Concepts and Techniques Jiawei Han 2011-06-09 Data Mining: Concepts
and Techniques provides the concepts and techniques in processing gathered data or
information, which will be used in various applications. Specifically, it explains
data mining and the tools used in discovering knowledge from the collected data.
This book is referred as the knowledge discovery from data (KDD). It focuses on
the feasibility, usefulness, effectiveness, and scalability of techniques of large
data sets. After describing data mining, this edition explains the methods of
knowing, preprocessing, processing, and warehousing data. It then presents
information about data warehouses, online analytical processing (OLAP), and data
cube technology. Then, the methods involved in mining frequent patterns,
associations, and correlations for large data sets are described. The book details
the methods for data classification and introduces the concepts and methods for
data clustering. The remaining chapters discuss the outlier detection and the
trends, applications, and research frontiers in data mining. This book is intended
for Computer Science students, application developers, business professionals, and
researchers who seek information on data mining. Presents dozens of algorithms and
implementation examples, all in pseudo-code and suitable for use in real-world,
large-scale data mining projects Addresses advanced topics such as mining objectrelational databases, spatial databases, multimedia databases, time-series
databases, text databases, the World Wide Web, and applications in several fields
Provides a comprehensive, practical look at the concepts and techniques you need
to get the most out of your data
Teaching the Entrepreneurial Mindset to Engineers Lisa Bosman 2017-08-01 This book
provides engineering faculty members and instructors with a base understanding of
why the entrepreneurial mindset is important to engineering students and how it
can be taught. It helps advance entrepreneurship education for all engineering
students, and equips educators with tools and strategies that allow them to teach
the entrepreneurial mindset. Divided into four parts, this book explores what the
entrepreneurial mindset is, and why it is important; shows how to get started and
integrate the mindset into existing coursework so that curricula can focus on both
technical/functional concepts and entrepreneurial ones as well; guides readers
through the growing multitude of conferences, journals, networks, and online
resources that are available; and provides solid examples to get the reader
started. This book is an important resource for engineering educators as they
learn how to remain competitive and cutting-edge in a field as fast-moving and
dynamic as engineering.
CK-12 Engineering: An Introduction for High School Dale Baker 2010-09-05 The
nature of engineering and it's societal impact are covered, as well as the
educational and legal requirements needed to become an engineer. Engineers
contribute to the development of many innovations that improve life. We
investigate how engineers work to meet human needs; great engineering
accomplishments of the past; and consider needs that engineering must meet in the
future. Engineering design process, how it differs design processes, and how the
implementation of the design process effects the quality of the resulting design.
The application of the principles of mathematics and science to the creation or
modification of components, systems, and processes for the benefit of society are
covered with a focus on the balance between quality, performance, and cost. How
engineers use creativity and judgment to solve societal how problems; complex
engineering problems are usually solved by teams are covered; as well as the
intended desirable consequences and unintended undesirable consequences of
engineering.
Instructional Media Resources 1985
The Advisor, Teacher-course Evaluation University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign.
Student Senate 1970
World Congress on Medical Physics and Biomedical Engineering 2018 Lenka Lhotska
2018-05-29 This book (vol. 1) presents the proceedings of the IUPESM World
Congress on Biomedical Engineering and Medical Physics, a triennially organized
joint meeting of medical physicists, biomedical engineers and adjoining health
care professionals. Besides the purely scientific and technological topics, the
2018 Congress will also focus on other aspects of professional involvement in
health care, such as education and training, accreditation and certification,
health technology assessment and patient safety. The IUPESM meeting is an
important forum for medical physicists and biomedical engineers in medicine and
healthcare learn and share knowledge, and discuss the latest research outcomes and
technological advancements as well as new ideas in both medical physics and
biomedical engineering field.
Education Crossing Borders Dara R. Fisher 2020-08-11 The chronicle of a ten-year
partnership between MIT and Singapore's Education Ministry that shows cross-border
collaboration in higher education in action. In this book, Dara Fisher chronicles
the decade-long collaboration between MIT and Singapore's Education Ministry to
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wireless communications. Numerous real-life case studies and examples highlight
the key points. The book starts with a discussion of m-business and m-government
initiatives and examines mobile computing applications such as mobile messaging,
m-commerce, M-CRM, M-portals, M-SCM, mobile agents, and sensor applications. The
role of wireless Internet and Mobile IP is explained and the mobile computing
platforms are analyzed with a discussion of wireless middleware, wireless
gateways, mobile application servers, WAP, i-mode, J2ME, BREW, Mobile Internet
Toolkit, and Mobile Web Services. The wireless networks are discussed at length
with a review of wireless communication principles, wireless LANs with emphasis on
802.11 LANs, Bluetooth, wireless sensor networks, UWB (Ultra Wideband), cellular
networks ranging from 1G to 5G, wireless local loops, FSO (Free Space Optics),
satellites communications, and deep space networks. The book concludes with a
review of the architectural, security, and management/support issues and their
role in building, deploying and managing wireless systems in modern settings.
Principles of Highway Engineering and Traffic Analysis Fred L. Mannering
2020-07-08 Highly regarded for its clarity and depth of coverage, the bestselling
Principles of Highway Engineering and Traffic Analysis provides a comprehensive
introduction to the highway-related problems civil engineers encounter every day.
Emphasizing practical applications and up-to-date methods, this book prepares
students for real-world practice while building the essential knowledge base
required of a transportation professional. In-depth coverage of highway
engineering and traffic analysis, road vehicle performance, traffic flow and
highway capacity, pavement design, travel demand, traffic forecasting, and other
essential topics equips students with the understanding they need to analyze and
solve the problems facing America’s highway system. This new Seventh Edition
features a new e-book format that allows for enhanced pedagogy, with instant
access to solutions for selected problems. Coverage focuses exclusively on highway
transportation to reflect the dominance of U.S. highway travel and the resulting
employment opportunities, while the depth and scope of coverage is designed to
prepare students for success on standardized civil engineering exams.
Introduction to Data Compression Khalid Sayood 2006 Each edition of Introduction
to Data Compression has widely been considered the best introduction and reference
text on the art and science of data compression, and the third edition continues
in this tradition. Data compression techniques and technology are ever-evolving
with new applications in image, speech, text, audio, and video. The third edition
includes all the cutting edge updates the reader will need during the work day and
in class. Khalid Sayood provides an extensive introduction to the theory
underlying today's compression techniques with detailed instruction for their
applications using several examples to explain the concepts. Encompassing the
entire field of data compression Introduction to Data Compression, includes
lossless and lossy compression, Huffman coding, arithmetic coding, dictionary
techniques, context based compression, scalar and vector quantization. Khalid
Sayood provides a working knowledge of data compression, giving the reader the
tools to develop a complete and concise compression package upon completion of his
book. *New content added on the topic of audio compression including a description
of the mp3 algorithm *New video coding standard and new facsimile standard
explained *Completely explains established and emerging standards in depth
including JPEG 2000, JPEG-LS, MPEG-2, Group 3 and 4 faxes, JBIG 2, ADPCM, LPC,
CELP, and MELP *Source code provided via companion web site that gives readers the
opportunity to build their own algorithms, choose and implement techniques in
their own applications
EGR 100 2011
Sustainable Concrete Solutions Costas Georgopoulos 2014-01-09 The challenges
facing humanity in the 21st century includeclimate change, population growth,
overconsumption of resources,overproduction of waste and increasing energy
demands. Forconstruction practitioners, responding to these challenges
meanscreating a built environment that provides accommodation andinfrastructure
with better whole-life performance using lowervolumes of primary materials, less
non-renewable energy, wastingless and causing fewer disturbances to the
naturalenvironment. Concrete is ubiquitous in the built environment.It is
therefore essential that it is used in the most sustainableway so practitioners
must become aware of the range of sustainableconcrete solutions available for
construction. While sustainabledevelopment has been embedded into engineering
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curricula, it can bedifficult for students and academics to be fully aware of
theinnovations in sustainable construction that are developed by theindustry.
Sustainable Concrete Solutions serves as an introductionto and an overview of the
latest developments in sustainableconcrete construction. It provides useful
guidance, withfurther references, to students, researchers, academics
andpractitioners of all construction disciplines who are faced withthe challenge
of designing, specifying and constructing withconcrete.
Towards Intelligent Engineering and Information Technology Imre J. Rudas
2009-09-30 Intelligent engineering systems try to replicate fundamental abilities
of humans and nature in order to achieve sufficient progress in solving complex
problems. In an ideal case multi-disciplinary applications of different modern
engineering fields can result in synergistic effects. Information technology and
computer modeling are the underlying tools that play a major role at any stages of
developing intelligent systems. Chapters in the present volume have been written
by eminent scientists from different parts of the world, dealing with challenging
problems for efficient modeling of intelligent systems. The reader can find
different characteristics and methodologies of computational intelligence with
real life applications. Various facets of intelligent engineering and information
technology are addressed. Starting with theoretical issues from pseudo-analysis to
parametric classes of digital fuzzy conjunctions for hardware implementation of
fuzzy systems, diverse aspects of control including quantum as well as fuzzy
control and hybrid approaches, intelligent robotics dealing with mobile and
autonomous robots and new trends, approaches and results on information
technology, machines, materials and manufacturing, and issues of intelligent
systems and complex processes are covered.
VLSI Design 1982
Technological Developments in Networking, Education and Automation Khaled Elleithy
2010-06-18 Technological Developments in Networking, Education and Automation
includes a set of rigorously reviewed world-class manuscripts addressing and
detailing state-of-the-art research projects in the following areas: Computer
Networks: Access Technologies, Medium Access Control, Network architectures and
Equipment, Optical Networks and Switching, Telecommunication Technology, and Ultra
Wideband Communications. Engineering Education and Online Learning: including
development of courses and systems for engineering, technical and liberal studies
programs; online laboratories; intelligent testing using fuzzy logic; taxonomy of
e-courses; and evaluation of online courses. Pedagogy: including benchmarking;
group-learning; active learning; teaching of multiple subjects together; ontology;
and knowledge management. Instruction Technology: including internet textbooks;
virtual reality labs, instructional design, virtual models, pedagogy-oriented
markup languages; graphic design possibilities; open source classroom management
software; automatic email response systems; tablet-pcs; personalization using web
mining technology; intelligent digital chalkboards; virtual room concepts for
cooperative scientific work; and network technologies, management, and
architecture. Coding and Modulation: Modeling and Simulation, OFDM technology ,
Space-time Coding, Spread Spectrum and CDMA Systems. Wireless technologies:
Bluetooth , Cellular Wireless Networks, Cordless Systems and Wireless Local Loop,
HIPERLAN, IEEE 802.11, Mobile Network Layer, Mobile Transport Layer, and Spread
Spectrum. Network Security and applications: Authentication Applications, Block
Ciphers Design Principles, Block Ciphers Modes of Operation, Electronic Mail
Security, Encryption & Message Confidentiality, Firewalls, IP Security, Key
Cryptography & Message Authentication, and Web Security. Robotics, Control Systems
and Automation: Distributed Control Systems, Automation, Expert Systems, Robotics,
Factory Automation, Intelligent Control Systems, Man Machine Interaction,
Manufacturing Information System, Motion Control, and Process Automation. Vision
Systems: for human action sensing, face recognition, and image processing
algorithms for smoothing of high speed motion. Electronics and Power Systems:
Actuators, Electro-Mechanical Systems, High Frequency Converters, Industrial
Electronics, Motors and Drives, Power Converters, Power Devices and Components,
and Power Electronics.
Chemical Engineering Education 2001
Systems Analysis and Design for Advanced Modeling Methods: Best Practices Bajaj,
Akhilesh 2009-04-30 Covers research in the area of systems analysis and design
practices and methodologies.
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